
Zoning Board of Appeals Tarrytown, NY    
July 8,  2019 Meeting CANCELLED          

 

  
 

MEETING ADJOURNED UNTIL AUGUST 12, 2019 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Village of 
Tarrytown has cancelled its regular meeting scheduled for Monday, July 8, 2019,   
due to lack of a quorum.  All applications are adjourned until the next regular 
meeting on August 12, 2019. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES -  June 10, 2019   
      
CONTINUATION OF PUBLIC HEARING   
Michael and Janiki Degen 
86 Crest Drive 
Variance needed for additions and alterations 
to a two-story single family home.     ADJOURNED             
 
JCC on the Hudson, Inc. (Re-noticed) 
371 South Broadway   
Tarrytown, NY 10591 
Variances needed to provide additional on-site parking 
in the west parking lot.       ADJOURNED 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


